
 

 

 

 

Bühler AG 
Mr. Fiorenzo Rinaldi 
Gupfenstrasse 5 
9240 St. Gallen 
 
 

Zurich, 5 October 2020 

Confirmation SMETA 4-Pillars certification  
 

Dear Mr. Rinaldi 
 
Herewith we confirm that the SMETA audit in your company, carried out on 18 – 20 August 2020, was 
positively performed by the lead auditor. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

SGS Société Générale de Surveillance SA 

 

 

Albulena Gashi  
Back Office Coordinator 

 


